
From: Raymond Dow [rldow@syr.edu] 
Sent: Friday, January 13, 2006 9:06 AM 
To: Eleanor Lott 
Subject: RE: SES-MOD-20051222-01786, E880833 
Eleanor 
  
I have entered data through E60 and the Emission Designator on E47 on the Frequency Tab is 
4N34G27. I not sure what I'm doing wrong. 
  
Because of new construction at the University we had to move the Antenna from a ground 
installation to the roof of the building. The new location information was entered on E35--E39. 
We have reduced are operating power from 300 Watts to 40 Watts. We have changed our 
Modulation service on E50 to 5MBPS, QPSK, DVD, MEP2. 
  
There are 2 copies of the Antenna Information but 1 of them is empty and with out validation 
this form should not have been saved and filed. 
  
Ray Dow 
  
  
Raymond Dow 
Manager Technical Support Services 
215 University Place 
Rm. 164 
Syracuse NY 13224-2110 
email rldow@syr.edu 
Voice (315) 443-4002 
Fax (315) 443-5653 
 
>>> "Eleanor Lott" <Eleanor.Lott@fcc.gov> 1/12/2006 2:25 PM >>> 
Oh yes you did, But where is the technical data that you are changing like your new emission 
designator? What in the world are you trying to do on this Mod request application?  You need 
to let me know. 
  
Thanks 
Eleanor Lott 
  
  

*** Non-Public: For Internal Use Only ***  

-----Original Message----- 
From: Raymond Dow [mailto:rldow@syr.edu]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2006 3:03 PM 
To: Eleanor Lott 
Subject: Re: SES-MOD-20051222-01786, E880833 

Hello Eleanor 
  
I have resubmitted our E880833 application for modification 
today 01/11/06. 
  
Thank You 



  
Ray Dow 
  
  
  
Raymond Dow 
Manager Technical Support Services 
215 University Place 
Rm. 164 
Syracuse NY 13224-2110 
email rldow@syr.edu 
Voice (315) 443-4002 
Fax (315) 443-5653 
 
>>> "Eleanor Lott" <Eleanor.Lott@fcc.gov> 1/10/2006 3:36 PM >>> 
January 10, 2006 
  
Hello Mr.. Dow, 
  
Your application that you filed on December 22, 2005, E880833 for a Modification 
needs additional information and is unacceptable as filed.  Your FCC Form 312 
Schedule B for the changes you state in your application is blank for technical data to 
be changed as requested such as site tab and the frequency E28-E49 of the FCC Form 
312, therefore your application is subject to be dismissed without prejudice. Please 
clarify or submit by close of business on January 13, 2006. 
  
Thank You 
Eleanor Lott 
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